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My name is Jordan Marks,

I would like to urge AGAINST an extension of the emergency order being renewed until 
April 2022. The Queensland people have had enough of these unlawful lockdowns and 
restrictions. They are having a profound effect on mental health for children and adults and 
always for a few cases and only ONE death in 2021!! This is a totalitarian response for a 
virus that has a 99.7% survival and recovery rate and we have had enough.

Thank you

Public Health and Other Legislation (Further Extension 
of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2021 Submission No 138

Page 1




